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Thanks for including the public to have their say last night in Geelong. 
 
There still seems to be a consensus that rooftop feed in is grossly undervalued and that is should 
reflect more than just the bare wholesale price. 
 
Also, that it needs to be more incentivised to reflect the environmental benefits of it assisting in 
times of peak demand. Through smart metering capabilities, customers should have the ability to 
sell power at times when they can capitalise on a premium value. In turn this incentive will also 
provide much needed relief during critical demand periods and a significantly decreased burden on 
the grid. 
 


